
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 29th September 2017 

REMINDERS FROM THE OFFICE 

 

Census Day 2017; Please can we encourage as many children as possible to have hot 

lunches this Thursday 5th October. Funding will be based specifically on how many children 

eat Hot Lunches on Thursday so PLEASE do ensure that your child has hot lunch! 

 

Child Booster Seats; recently a car booster seat was removed from reception in error.  

This belongs to the taxi company who transport some of our children home.  If you think you 

have taken one by mistake please can you pop it back into the reception area.   

 

Church Services; We have a number of Church services throughout the school year, 

including our Welcome service, Harvest service, Christmas service, Easter service and Leav-

er’s service. As with all our services, parents are more than welcome to attend, but are 

asked to sit at the back of the church so the children can sit in the pews.   This term our 

services are: Monday 9th October 9:15am  Harvest service 

        Tuesday 19th December 1pm  Christmas service 

St Johns Frieth will also be holding a family Harvest service on Sunday 8th October at 3pm.  

As a school we are supporting ‘One Can Trust’ again this year so would appreciate any 
donations from the children (tinned vegetables/fruit, dried pasta, or rice), to be 
bought in on Monday 9th October. Thank you! 

 

Letters into school; If you are returning PTA slips and cash for the school disco (or 

other events); please ensure they are in a sealed envelope if they include cash to ensure that 

it remains secure and doesn’t get lost. 

 

Individual School Photographs; Tempest Photography will be coming in to take the 

childrens school photos on Thursday 12th October.  If you would like to include a younger 

sibling who doesn't attend school in your childs photo then please come in to reception at 

8.35am. 

 

PTA Reminders;  The next PTA meeting will be held at school on Tuesday 3rd October 

from 7.30pm.  We hope to see you all there. 

The School Disco is on Friday 6th October.  £3.50 needs to be returned by 3rd October to 

Steph Pusey via Keira Pusey in Eagles. 

 

DIARY DATES  Dates and events happening in the school diary can all be accessed in the 

Calendar section of the School Website at the following link: 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/1863 
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More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 

Cross Country Volunteers Request 

Choir at the Hilly letter 

Lunchtime Helpers request 

 

 

 


